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DISTRICT SALES | UibtITIt, (Et>Xct&, February 2nd, 1931

Mr. Harral Ayres
301 Gunter Hotel
San Antonio, Texas
My dear Mr. Ayres:
Upon my return to the office after an absence of two
weeks | find your letter of January 13th, and have carefully
noted contents.
| do not know how our people will feel regarding this
but | have passed same on to the general office for such consideration

as they care to give it.
Yours very truly.
District Sales Manager

CLK-NLB



